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Gurleen Bhatia
Water Resource Control Engineer
Division of Financial Assistance
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 16th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: Grenada Sanitary District – Sewer System Project, CWSRF Agreement No. D2001025, Project No. C-06-8410-110, Exception

Dear Gurleen:

The Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors would like to express our support for Grenada Sanitary District’s proposed Sewer System Project. It is foreseen that this proposed project will greatly benefit the district and support a small and severely disadvantaged community. The District is facing many difficulties in the pursuit of this project and we greatly appreciate your consideration and support. 

Further details of this project can be found in the included document authored by the Grenada Sanitary District and dated July 28, 2023.

Please contact Elizabeth Nielsen, Deputy County Administrator at enielsen@co.siskiyou.ca.us or (530) 842-8012, if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further. This letter was approved by the Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors on August 8, 2023, by the following vote:

AYES: 
NOES:
ABSENT:
ABSTAIN: 

Sincerely,



Ed Valenzuela, Chair
Board of Supervisors 
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